

iMessage Message received from Paul Harrington 4/1/2019 7:39:05 AM

Removed a like from "Gents

The intake is officially water tight. Given the weather conditions at site, Jeff has decided to leave the pumps on overnight. We will use the 9:00 time slot tomorrow morning to review the DSP and sign off the paperwork to allow pump removal and commencement of watering up. Congratulations!"

iMessage Message sent 4/1/2019 7:39:33 AM

Absolutely - we'll get a note out today to the entire team. Well done!

---

4/7/2019

iMessage Message received from Scott O'Brien 4/7/2019 5:32:38 PM

Watering up is now complete.

iMessage Message sent 4/7/2019 5:41:36 PM

Excellent. Let's get the pumps out and start removing the cofferdam ASAP.

iMessage Message received from Ron Power 4/7/2019 5:43:38 PM

As I have indicated time and time again, my recommendation is to install the trash racks before removing the cofferdam to be El. 23

iMessage Message sent 4/7/2019 10:22:58 PM

Noted.

---

4/8/2019

iMessage Message received from Ron Power 4/8/2019 7:04:00 AM

just had a call from Dave Healey. Water coming up through the ground on the downstream side of either the center transition dam or the north end of the powerhouse ( not sure ). Site will be mobilizing a buster to create a trench to direct the water away from the structure (not sure of details). Regis or Abdellah or D Besaw will need to look at it - will likely require curtain grouting. This is why I have been preaching caution re removing the cofferdam until things stabilize

iMessage Message received from Scott O'Brien 4/8/2019 7:25:41 AM

K. Will be in shortly

iMessage Message received from Ron Power 4/8/2019 7:35:38 AM

further to my note above, I STRONGLY recommend we HOLD on any further cofferdam excavation for now. On a last point, only for there is an Inquiry happening, I would fire [REDACTED] immediately

iMessage Message received from Scott O'Brien 4/8/2019 7:41:49 AM

We'll use the 9:00 slot to address needs and next steps. Grout spread, resources, pumping capacity, etc. Site has been advised this morning that all excavation activities are stood down until this is repaired. We will reiterate for larger group at 9:00

iMessage Message received from Scott O'Brien 4/8/2019 7:42:46 AM

I've asked Greg to mobilize Regis immediately. He has had a photo set produced at site already to share.